
TREASURE VALLEY WHIPS – GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING – 6/30/2022 

 

Online meeting called to order by President Merry Jo Schreffler at 7:06 pm.  Those in attendance:  Merry 

Jo Schreffler, Valerie Ellis, Mary Van De Bogart, Jamey Robbins, Donna Bernardeli, and Robin DeLong. 

Motion by Jamey to approve Minutes from 5/26/2022 meeting, Mary V. seconded.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

No Treasurer’s Report was not presented as Kathy was not at the meeting.  It will be reviewed at the 

September General Meeting. 

Old Business: 

• The Merrie Morgan Clinic went very well.  Everyone had a great time.  There was a favorable 

response on Facebook.  Judith Walkins emailed Mary that she had a great time and appreciated 

all the work of putting it on. 

• WIF is Aug. 23 & 24.  Online registration is now open and Mary will put the link on the website.  

Entries close 8/4. 

New Business: 

• Play Day, July 10 from 9-4 at Birt Arena.  Set-up at 8:30. Dressage will start at 9 with events 

similar to what will be done at WIF starting at 10.  The outside arena will also have cones set up 

for draft horses.  Flyer will be sent out soon with the usual social media promotions. 

• Play Day in November will be looked into because so many are enjoying doing them. 

• Potential Drive at Kathy DeLong’s.  Robin will talk to Kathy to see if she still wants to do this and, 

if so, get a date. 

• Birt Arena dates, Oct. 22 & 23.  What to do on those dates was discussed.  Possible ADT and/or 

Pleasure Driving Show.  An interest email will be sent out so a planning committee can be 

formed.  Robin will ask Kathy if she would like to chair the committee.  If she declines, Jamey will 

chair it.  Planning meetings need to start soon. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 by Merry Jo. 

Next meeting set for Thursday, September 1 at 7 pm. 

Respectfully submitted by Valerie Ellis, Secretary. 

 


